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1l Jaouary 195%

Dr. Iouis B. Wrisht

Director

The Zolger Shakeapeare Library
Yashington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Hrlghtt

Accompenying this letter is & book-length menuscript which wa
heresby submit in the competition for the $1,000 prize snnounced in
the October 1953 issue of the Report from the Faolger lLidbrary. It
is Sur wderstanding that the ing date for entries in the com-

petition im 1 February 1955. Our mamsceript, sntitled Authorl Authori,

deals with the suthorship of the Shakespeare Flays and endeavors to
afiFVer tértaln (Ueetions of a cryptographic pature which have troubled
fhekespeaxre scholara for many years. A substentisl portion of the

wesearch involved in the preparation of our mamiseript was carried
on in the Foiger Library,

We informed you soms mouihs ago that Mr. Mansbridge, Hew York
mapager of the Cambridge Univeraity Press, having asked, in May 1953,
that on completion of cur manusceript we submit it to that Fress for
esonsideration for pmiblication, we agrésd to do so. Accordingly, a
&00Y of the mapuscript was sent to Mr. Mansbridge om 31 December 1954.
in forwarding it we advised him that we weare also entering it in the
¥olger Bhakespears Library competition mentioned above, and that, in
stbmitting the menuseript for sntry in the competition, we would neke
1% clear that our acceptance of any award or prize, should the manu-~
script be deemed worthy of such recognition, would have to be con-
tingent upon our being sble to retain full copyvrights in the ssteriai

submitted. It ls with this understanding, therefare, that we submit
the maouscript in the competition.

We trust that our menuscript will be of interest to the ¥Folger
Iforary and that it will ba considered to comstitute & genuine contri-
bution to Ehaksapsarsan studies.

Sincerely,

Incls
s
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